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Friday 28th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Tuesday 2nd July is transition morning where the children will have the opportunity to meet their 
new class teacher for the morning. They will then spend transition week from 15th July to 19th July 
with their new teacher too. This has been a very successful initiative over the past few years and 
enables teachers to build strong relationships which are key to learning. 
 
Please see the staffing structure for each year group below: 
Nursery class teachers: Mrs Ndlovu. Mrs Stack will lead across both Marish and Willow Nursery. 
Reception class teachers: Mrs Beyzade and Miss Sandhu.   
Year 1 class teachers: Mrs Bains and Miss Hassan. 
Year 2 class teachers: Miss Stroud and Mrs Razhi. 
Year 3 class teachers: Miss Page and Mr Jones. 
Year 4 class teachers: Mr Ediker and Mr Woodward (moving from Marish).  
Year 5 class teachers: Mrs Syed and Mrs Madushan (Both teachers moving from Marish). 
Year 6 class teachers: Mrs Ogundipe and Mrs Baxi. 
Mrs Denham and Miss Court will continue to support across UKS2 Trustwide. 
 
PPA teachers: Miss Biddlecombe, Mrs Da’ud, Mr Daley, Miss Cluett, Mrs Humphreys, Mx Booth, Mrs 
Munir and Mrs Ashraf. 
 
Finally, Mr Fuller, Mrs Mustafa and Mr Spicer are missing from the structure because they are moving 
to take classes at Marish in September. All staff work trust wide, so they will reappear frequently. 
  
We are lucky to have so many talented and skilled teachers working across Marish Trust and are 
certain that your child will enjoy having the opportunity to meet their new teacher, next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

          
Miss A Court     and     Mrs H G Denham,  
Headteacher                 Executive Head teacher 

 
 
 


